
THE IMPORTANCE OF ACCOUNTABILITY IN THE US ARMY

Free Essay: Accountability (noun) Being responsible or liable for someone or something at the state of event and or
situation. A leader takes.

Also the formation give the platoonAccountability formation Accountability formation is very important in the
military. Corrica Wrenfro HCS Eleanor Milo Abstract In reading this paper the reader will get a definition of
accountability and will be able to see how the importance of accountability affects the health care industry
they will get a outlook on how accountability is measured and how it relates to culture. Being responsible in
the US Army has got to be of the utmost importance in my opinion. It is also necessary to have accountability
to make sure everyone in my class, platoon, or unit is safe and to make sure they are where they are supposed
to be. Therefore I am very thankful for the experiences I have had and the ones that will come throughout my
career and my life in the Unites States Army. Without accountability, a soldier cannot be expected to meet
these high demands and expectations". Organizations like the Marine Corps, The Navy, The Army, And the
air force need to keep good accountability because it is necessary to know where their tools, weapons gear,
and troops are at all times so they can react to anything quickly and efficiently. It is also helpful to have a cell
phone so you can always be reached. It is also to see if everyone shows up to formation and or where they are
supposed to be. The US Army values soldiers that are accountable for their actions. To be accountable would
mean being willing to accept responsibility for ones actions. Responsibility is increased when soldiers have a
single, clear set of rules that apply to a specific event. Make an order now! Army, not just PMCSing a vehicle,
responsibility falls under just about every topic such as, waking up with enough time to prepare for your first
formation, or mission, being in the proper uniform, and having all of the inspect able items without having to
be reminded or helped in any way. If we communicate well with the people in our lives, we are able to better
understand what the people around us want, need, expect of us, and what they are able to do and likewise, they
will understand what we want, need, etc. Accountability is not an abstract concept; it 's actually fairly simple
to understand. And also the buddy system is a good way to find out where someone would be. You know how
looking at a math problem similar to the one you're stuck on can help you get unstuck? Discipline and
accountability is essential from the moment of waking up to the time of going to sleep. If there is a problem
when mustering at the usual muster spot you must always have a secondary muster spot. Women should be a
part of the military combat even though people argue theyâ€¦ Words - Pages 4 Accountability in the workplace
Essay Accountability in the workplace. The ways you can make a mistake when getting accountability is by
not having an up to date muster sheet or chit whichever you prefer. Gear Accountability. I know that I am
never going to stop learning but when it comes to learning Every aspect of accountability I learned in the
Army and that is the most important value aman can have Now in conclusion I have verified that the
importance of accountability and communication can determine how efficiently an organization runs. There
have been many studies that have suggested that when a Soldier feels that they have personal control over
work performance the result is that the Soldier has a better task performance, better problem solving, a higher
persistence in accomplishing the task, more positive emotions and even better psychological and physical
health. The person having this obligation may or may not have actual possession of the property, documents,
or funds. Without accountability, a soldier cannot be expected to meet these high demands and expectations".
Kibin does not guarantee the accuracy, timeliness, or completeness of the essays in the library; essay content
should not be construed as advice. Men were always superior to women, while women were the underdog. It
lets the chain in command know where their soldiersâ€¦ Words - Pages 2 Accountability in Practice Essay
example Accountability in Practice Introduction In this assignment I intend to critically analyse the developing
role of the advanced nurse practitioner in relation to analysing the professional accountability when making
clinical judgement. Accountability is not only for keeping track of other people it can also be for keeping track
of money, gear, legal documents, and many other things. Discipline cannot be acquired from books but can it
be learnt from teachers like my chain of command. The best essay writers are ready to impress your teacher.
Consequences when you do something wrong could mean that you can lose your job or just get a warning. If
the military reason is approved, TA recoupment will be waived. Free Essays on Military Gear Accountability
for students. You need to know where your soldiers are at all times night and day because in the military



THE IMPORTANCE OF ACCOUNTABILITY IN THE US ARMY

things What Is the Importance of Accountability in the Military and in the Work Place?


